
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: DNREC Zero Emissions Mandate
Date: Thursday, March 2, 2023 11:55:22 AM

From: Michael McAnally <mcanulla1@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 1:47 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: DNREC Zero Emissions Mandate
 
Dear Governor Carney,

I oppose such Mandates and as I opposed all other mandates that violate our
constitutional rights taking AWAY FREEDOM OF CHOICE FROM THE
INDIVIDUAL!

I having nothing against alternative energy or electric vehicles however I do
oppose government interference where markets forces should prevail. We
need all energy until a new technology emerges through competition as it has
in our past successes in this country as well in our state.

POINT: We are not California and I hope we never go in that tyrannical
direction in regards to government ! I've been to California several times in
my life and it is a beautiful state however not so much with their government
today !

IMO it is unwise and unrealistic to set such a goal for everyone when the
technology to implement such is not online nor sustainable ! This sounds
more like a fantasy than reality so please reconsider the consequences of
such a mandate from not just the economic perspective but the undue
hardship it will create for all !

Respectfully Yours,

Michael J McAnally
Milton DE    
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